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Salem, Massachusetts

Giving

Bridgewell, a nonprofit providing social and human services, announced it received a 525 000 naming
gift from the Kayem Foundation. Funds from the gift will be used to replace equipment in the sensory
room at its Boston Street Day Habilitation Center, which was damaged in a flash flood in 2017, and serves
as a therapeutic space that facilitates the learning and practice of self-modulation and stress management
skills. Christopher Tuttle, interim CEO of Bridgewell, called the space "invaluable” and said, “We
thank the Kayem Foundation for their generous gift to restore vital resources to the room, and for their

continued support of Bridgewell and its services.”
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